From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 2:10:45 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 4:25 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Brad Butts
-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Raising rates on home heating and cooking fuel by what is essentially a monopoly to preserve and augment profit
margins and dividend stability during a time of rapidly rising inflation and cost of living, without any tangible
benefit or improvment of service or product, is asinine. If Enbridge were in any danger of becoming insolvent the
conversation would be different, however every indication is that the company is still operating with a healthy
bottom line. Providing an essential service to life and limb is not a place to wrest more profit.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





